
From:   Cameron Cato   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   December 15, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 1431-EX-ST-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Good afternoon,
The application has been amended to remove all previously requested frequencies.  We have now
requested use of only 57 MHz.   Thank you.  Please let me know if you have any questions.  Thank you
for your consideration.
Cameron Cato.


